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When we could put in clean energy, solar, wind - why would we put a fracked gas power plant
on the OSU campus? Do we really think its clean? The cycle from excavation to disposal of
the radioactive Toxic liquid and solid frack waste is devastating to Ohio’s water, air, soil. How
date you let the profits for oil and gas win over the health and well being of our osu students
and Metro columbus residents. We Don't want a fracked gas power plant in Columbus Period.

Carolyn Harding
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